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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am a proud gun owner that does not want to see any restrictions to any 
gun laws including “red flag gun laws”, expanded background checks, or 
other measures that restrict gun owners.  Especially at a time when large 
groups of people are trying to (and succeeding) in limiting the amount of 
police that enforce the law, citizens need to be able to protect themselves 
from looters, home invaders and other dangerous individuals that seek to 
commit violence and crime against citizens.  The second amendment is one 
of the most important rights that we have as American citizens and so many 
good people have died in wars so that we have the right to defend 
ourselves.  To restrict gun rights against the people is unconstitutional and 
dangerous and only looks to further destabilize our country.  I would hope in 
Texas, we would not be looking at restricting any gun rights.  This has been 
a political agenda and should not be involving sovereign citizens who wish to 
remain free.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Eric Frodsham 


